
Sparrows Class Newsletter 3rd December 2021 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Miss Hannah Burrell, Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts 

Stars of the week 

Lilly- for her super effort in our play 
practise.  

 

Eve- for her kindness towards her friends.  

 

Our Class Blog 

Check out our class blog for pictures and information about our 
learning:  

https://keeblesparrows.edublogs.org/ 

 

School Dates 

6th Dec- KS1 R.E. fortnight 
6th & 8th Dec - Parent consultation evenings   
7th Dec - Messy Christingle – parents welcome 
9th Dec – School Pantomime 
9th Dec- Nativity costumes due in 
13th Dec - Godly Play led by St Oswald's 
13th Dec 2pm – Christmas Play being filmed 
17th Dec 2pm - School closed for Christmas. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Reminders   

PE will be every Thursday and Friday this half term 
and it will be indoor. 

Please ensure that children are wearing appropriate school 
PE kit:  

- Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts  
- White t-shirt  
- Navy hoody or jumper 
- Suitable outdoor footwear (trainers) 

Please ensure all long hair is tied up on a P.E. day and any 
earrings are out. We cannot allow the children to wear 
plasters over their earrings.  

The children will be taking part in music sessions with Mrs 
Watkinson every Tuesday morning as part of this learning 
mission. 

Please bring reading books and records in every day. 

Miss Kennard is going to be teaching the children on 
Wednesday next week.  

 

A Thought for this Week 
 

Please encourage your children to practise 
their words for the school Christmas play. 

What have we learned this week? 

In Maths, we have been learning how to find ten more and ten less than any number 0-100. The children enjoyed our usual Friday games 
morning where we solves puzzled and played a range of online games related to ten more and less. 

In English, we have begun pulling together all our skills we have learned over the course of the writing sequence and begun publishing our 
newspaper articles.  

In phonics we have been recapping all of the graphemes we have learned on the phonics programme and are beginning to look at spelling rules 
for the suffix ed and ing.  

In our Feel the Beat learning mission, we have enjoyed learning about different beats and playing the beat in time to the music. We have also 
learned about the pitch of different instruments. 
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